
 
 

 

 

13th  February 2014  

To Presidents and General Secretaries 
of National Weightlifting Federations of Oceania 
 
Dear Member Countries, 
 

Greetings from New Caledonia .  I am sure that by now your Federation is fully informed that New 
Caledonia has been entrusted with running the 2014 Oceania and South Pacific Senior, Junior and 
Youth Championships. I am pleased also that in conjunction with these championships the Olympic 
Youth qualification event for the continent of Oceania will be held simultaneously.   

We are indeed honoured that the OWF / IWF has awarded New Caledonia to organize this major 
weightlifting event.  Therefore it is a great pleasure for me as President of the New Caledonia Regional 
Weightlifting Committee to extend an official invitation to your Federation to take part in this 
prestigious event.  The competition will be held at the Oceania Weightlifting Institute in Mont Dore – 
New Caledonia.  The date of the championships is 25th – 31st  May,  2014.    

We look forward to your participation in this  event especially as it is the second Olympic Continental 
Youth Qualification event for the 2014 Olympic Youth Games to be held in  China  this year. 

Attached please find all information regarding accommodation costs and all other relevant details 
pertaining to the championships,  including entry forms,  accommodation forms,  transport forms and 
information bulletin.    

New Caledonia eagerly looks forward to your participation.   

Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jean- Paul  Robelin 
PRESIDENT  
New Caledonia Regional Weightlifting Committee  

 


